
 

GRATITUDE AND APPRECIATION LETTER 

To Whom it May Concern 

 

The International Conference “Languages, Literature and Culture Education” 

was successfully organized at Hanoi Pedagogical University 2 on 05 December, 

2020. The International conference “Languages, Literature and Culture Education” 

received 61 articles (54 papers published in the conference proceedings and 7 

presented in posters, in which there are two keynote speeches from the University 

of Queensland, Australia). The articles cover different themes including new trends 

of linguistics studying; the application of theories of linguistics into teaching at 

universities and schools; the use of mother tongue - Vietnamese in the foreign 

language classrooms, innovations in the teaching of phonetics, lexicology, grammar, 

translation – interpretation; the study of culture and literature in the context of 

globalisation; the new trends of literature study; the development of training 

programmes; professional development for high school teachers of literature and 

Vietnamese at schools to meet the requirements of educational innovations; the 

application of open learning resources and digital technologies in the teaching and 

learning of languages, literature and culture; virtual learning environments, E-

learning, blended/hybrid learning and teaching.  

The conference has created a forum for announcing the new findings, 

analyses, speculations, scientific results by the researchers, scholars, lecturers and 

teachers domestically as well as internationally about the changes in the field of 

language, literature and cultures research and education under the influence of 
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globalization, innovation requirements, integration and the development of digital 

technology. 

On  behalf  of  the  Organizing  Committee , We  would  like  to  express our 

great thanks and appreciations for generous support and collaboration of our many 

sponsors, organizations, delegates, scientists and our many passionate volunteers 

that assists in succession of the conference  events. We would love to receive your 

continuing interest and cooperation for upcoming events organized by Hanoi 

Pedagogical University 2.  

Thank you and wish you health, happiness and success! 

Yours sincerely,  

Dr. Bui Kien Cuong 

 

 

Conference Committee Chair 

Website: http://hpu2.edu.vn/vi-VN/khcn&-htqt-llce. 
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